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During the past year, members of the group have attended meetings about the provision of Intermediate Care Beds for Glossopdale, Self-Care Alliance and a Manchester Healthwatch conference. They were also invited to a staff training session on the subject of Befriending, Dementia and Micro-grants.
Presentations were given to the group by Clare Liptrott, the then Medicines Manager for the CCG on the Minor Ailments Scheme and Charlotte Leonhardson of The Bureau on the Primary Care Offer.

The group works actively with The Bureau and its endeavour to identify social problems which could be the cause of some symptoms presented to GPs and helping support those patients.
We looked at how LHC could encourage patients to complete the Bowel Cancer Kits.
We assisted directing patients on Flu Day and with the MacMillan Coffee Morning which raised £518.

The PG has representation within the Glossopdale Patient Neighbourhood Group which hosted a Wellbeing Event at Bradbury House. 

We currently have 21 members in total, 15 of whom are ‘virtual members’.

The Patient Group funds remain unchanged at £91.23

Secretary:      Gail Searle   gail.searle@btinternet.com
Chair:    Chris Godwin   chrisjguk@yahoo.co.uk
